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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 

Nancy   
 
 
 

for trying really hard with her 
reading in phonics 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

Wow! What another fun filled week we have had! 

Our week started by finding some eggs in the   

classroom. We are all so excited to find out what 

is inside them once they have hatched. We 

discussed as a class what we thought could be 

inside the eggs. Is it a dinosaur? Is it a duck? Is 

it an alien? 

We have continued to read the story ‘The Little 

Red Hen’ and have even retold the story using 

our story map! Nursery have been busy finding 

rhyming words from the story and Reception 

have written instructions to make some yummy 

bread.  

We have also been exploring dinosaurs by 

painting a dinosaur, writing a list of dinosaurs in 

the museum, making a dinosaur small world, 

finding facts about dinosaurs and making a 

dinosaur using 2D shapes.  

During World Book Day, the children enjoyed 

talking about their favourite story and even used 

paint on the computer to draw their own favourite 

character!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

PE Sessions 

Please ensure your child brings their PE kit into 

school. Your child’s PE kit can be kept at school 

and they will then bring it home at the end of each 

half term. Without a PE kit your child will not be 

able to participate in the session.  

 

Nursery 

Next half term Nursery children will be starting 

forest session on a Friday instead of PE. Please 

can you provide your child with forest clothes and 

wellies. Thank you! 

 

Lunches 

 

Please could you be mindful of the amount of food 

that is in your child’s lunchbox as some children are 

struggling to eat it all, but feel that they should. This 

also means they are missing their playtime which is 

an important part of the day, where they develop 

their social and physical skills before learning in the 

afternoon.  
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